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Comments: Please do not allow POWDer to tear down the existing buildings and build a new lodge on Holland

Lake. This is a pristine mountain lake that should be enjoyed by those who are able to hike or horseback in to the

lake. There are plenty of other places on Flathead Lake and other Montana lakes that can be reached by

established roads with lodging. Keep Holland lake pristine. Let people know that Montana is not for sale!

Thank you


